
Short-Term Program in 2024 

 

We will open the Short-Term Training Course from September 9 to 20 

2024. This course is intended for working people (e.g. employees of food 

product companies, teaching staff of universities). During the course, the 

participants will acquire knowledge and skills used in the production of 

packaged food and beverages. A certificate of completion will be issued at 

the end of the course. 

 

If you would like to participate in the course, please send us the 

application form that you can download from the web. You will be notified 

by e-mail if your participation is approved. Application deadline is July 7, 

2024.  

 

If you need VISA to visit Japan, please contact us. We will prepare an 

invitation letter for you. 

 

The course fee is 80,000 Japanese yen / participant. Please note that we do 

not provide the accommodation service, breakfast, lunch, and dinner. 

Please make your own hotel arrangements 

 

 

< Contact information > 

Questions and the application form should be sent to the following address. 

international@toshoku.ac.jp 

 

<Venue > 

Toyo College of Food Technology 

4-23-2 Minami-Hanayashiki, Kawanishi-shi 

Hyogo prefecture 666-0026, Japan 

https://www.toshoku.ac.jp/english/ 

 

< Google map > 

https://goo.gl/maps/6eJtaiPZc7s12UxV8 
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